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TWEED FLOOD RECOVERY ALL IN A GOOD CAUSE(WAY) 

New bridges are being built, some timber bridges are being replaced with culverts, and 

multiple causeways are receiving treatments as part of a multi-million-dollar program in 

the Tweed to improve resilience against flooding.  

Up to 35 causeways and culverts across the Tweed Shire will be upgraded as part of the 

Regional Roads and Transport Recovery Package, a jointly funded Australian and NSW 

Government program under the Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements (DRFA).  

The two governments have approved more than $22 million for these projects to limit the 

impacts of future extreme flood events across the shire.  

Work started in April and will largely be carried out by local contractors, as well as Tweed 

Shire Council work crews.ws  

Work is expected to be completed by late next year, weather permitting. 

Causeways to receive funding include:     

• Midginbil Road - causeway replacement

• Booka Road - causeway replacement

• Numinbah Road - concrete pavement

• Byrrill Creek Road - causeway replacement

• Rowlands Creek Road - new culvert

• Commissioners Creek Road - concrete approaches

• Crooks Valley Road - new culvert
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